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Dear Parent, 

As part of our 'India Week' celebrations aimed at educating our young citizens 
about their country and its rich cultural heritage, we are excited to announce a 
special event for Independence Day, which will be held on August 14, 2024. 

This event will celebrate the rich heritage and diversity of our beloved country 
with the unique contributions of each state to the nation's cultural and historical 
tapestry. 

Participation Guidelines: - 

 Dress-Up: Kindly dress your ward in the traditional attire of any Indian state 

they are representing. 

 Preparation: Please help your child prepare one to two lines about the 

state they are representing.  

 Props: Children may bring small props related to their freedom fighter to enhance 

their costume and presentation. (optional). 

 Labelling: Ensure that all costumes and props are labelled with your child’s name and 

class to prevent any mix-ups. 

 

Note: 
 

 Please ensure that the costumes are comfortable and safe for the child. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in making this celebration 
memorable for our students. 

Thank you for helping us instill a sense of pride and unity in our young learners. 

Warm Regards, 

Headmistress 

DPS Surajkund 

 


